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Term 3 - Week 10      Tuesday 22nd September 2020 

 

When Mr Prior comes on 
Tuesday afternoons he 
works with the students on 
using their imagination to 
creatively meet challenges. 
It also helps if there’s a bit 
of a sweetener too! 

 
 

Please remember: 
 If your child is unwell, even 

with the mildest symptoms, 
please do not send them to 
school; 

 Students are not to share 
food or drinks; 

 Students must bring a water bottle to school, 
as they are not permitted to use the bubblers 
(please check that your child has a water 
bottle every day) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We wish you all a safe, fun and relaxing spring break,  
and look forward to seeing our students again for  

term 4 on Monday 12th October  

 

 
Two of our senior students received awards for their         
participation in the Third Annual Dungog Game Jam.       
When I asked what the best thing about it was they          

answered ‘working together’ and ‘teamwork’. 
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Martins Creek Public School  

is an AMAZING school! 
 

We have been educating the children of 

Martins Creek and surrounds for over 125 years.   

We welcome all children and cater to the needs 

of each individual student; supporting, encour-

aging and tailoring our educational approach to 

help them learn to their best capacity. 

Our dedicated staff are constantly looking for 

ways to best meet the needs of our entire 

school community. 

New enrolments are always welcomed, and we 

eagerly anticipate continued growth of our stu-

dent population.  

If you or someone you know would like to find 

out more about our wonderful school, please 

contact the office on (02) 4938 5239 or email to 

martinscrk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

As the weather warms we all want to 
spend more time outside and cycling is a 
wonderful way to exercise, be in nature, 
and to spend time together. 

This scavenger hunt is designed by       
Bicycle NSW for users to do anywhere. 
Many of the hunt items can be found at 
or near a park, and using the park bench, 
bridge, BBQ or play equipment can also 
be part of the outing. It’s a great thing 
for a family, regardless of age, and can 
be done by all skill levels. 

For those capable riders who are inter-
ested in bigger challenges the Dungog 
Common now has some new mountain bike 
tracks. The Ride Dungog website has lots 
of information about  local tracks on 
mountain, gravel and road, including 
routes to small towns, cafes, swimming 
places and view sites. 

And if you’re looking for a really big ride 
the interactive map on the Bicycle NSW 
website provides details of a range of 
rides as close as the Barrington Tops, or 
further if you’re looking to get away. 

 

https://bicyclensw.org.au/
https://ridedungog.org/
https://bicyclensw.org.au/ride-nsw

